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Dear Sirs,
We strongly object to the expansion of Luton Airport.
1. The area is heavily congested with traffic at the current level of operation. Roads and infrastructure cannot
take any more.
2. Noise and pollution! We are all trying to go Green! Planes are terrible for the environment!
3. Airspace is congested, it cannot take the extra number of planes!
4. Gliding and Paragliding would be probably affected.
 Common sense says NO to expansion!
Yours faithfully
Nigel & Jane Hewitt
 




